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STANDARD.TRIUMPH AUTO ASSOCIATION ANNOUNCED

Welcome to membership in the Standard-Triumph Automobile Association! All members of the TSOA will soon
receive a membership card m the ST AA, with all membership privileges, at no extra cost. This organization, announced
in the September issue of the Standard-Triumph Review, is a new international club, set up for owners of all Standard-
Triumph products.

In the United States, the TSOA will continue to be the
chief body, acting as a clearing-house for technical and
other problems and keeping you posted via the NEWS-
LETTER. The TSOA will remain exclusively a "sports"
organization, recognizing only the TR-3, Herald Coupe
and Herald Convertible, but STAA memberships for
owners of other Standard-Triumph vehicles will be pro-
cessed thrcugh our offices. The TSOA Badge will be
retained..

The formation of the STAA automatically extends the
scope of your TSOA membership. Members travelling in
England and Europe can obtain travel guidance from
the home office in London, plus being able to contact
TSOA branches in England and join them for a taste of
sports car activity outside the U. S. In addition, the
NEWSLETTER will be able to report Triumph competi-
tion successes in greater detail because we will have a
representative "on the scene". An international flavor
will creep into the NEWSLETTER as we hear of events
in all of the more than 100 countries where Standard-
Triumph products are sold.

A suggestion which has been made to our local clubs
before is this: Why not correspond with a British or
European TSOA group and compare events? A trans-
atlantic competition is possible with rules, regulations,
etc., being sent by mail. They do it with chess, why not
world.wide gymkhanas? The Chairman of events in your
local TSOA could discuss such an event by mail and
then acquaint the club members. Drop a note to the
TSOA and we~ll supply_some adJh'esses orgeL them for. - -
you.

Naturally, a new automobile organization must have a
badge. The STAA badge is pictured at the top of the
page. It is blue and white, similar to the TSOA badge
colors, and the photograph is approximately life size.
Each one comes boxed, complete with mounting hard-
ware and the two-bolt installation is simplicity itself.
Price is $1.50, direct from TSOA, New York. Please do
not send badge orders to England.

We believe that STAA membership will be of great
value to TSOA members in the United States. Further
developments will be reported in future issues.

FIRST IN CLASS IN MOBIL MILEAG'ERALLY
In the second annual Mobil Mileage Rally for imported

cars, the TR-3 topped its class with 32.23 miles per
gallon, repeating last year's win. Runner-up was an
Austin-Healey 300'0 which scored only 25.8 miles per.
Driver of the TR, which was entered by North Country
Motors of Long Island, was George Waltman, long-time

Triumph driver and racing enthusiast. George recently
drove a Herald sedan to second in class at the Little Le
Mans race for economy sedans.

The cars lined up before 6 A.M. on Sunday, October
30th. The drivers watched their passengers somewhat
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